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Registration for Confirmation 2024 

Catholic Children in Year 6 and above 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
Parents of Catholic children in Year 6 and above from St Brigid’s Parish are invited to 

attend Information Night on Wednesday 25th September 2024.  It will be held in the 
Shrublands Hall behind St Brigid’s Church starting at 7pm. This is an introductory 
session for parents or guardians only, attendance is a must. Early registration is very 

welcome. 
 

The Confirmation Program Dates are:  
Registration & Information Night  Wednesday 25th September 2024 @ 7 pm 
 

Session 1:  Sunday 13th October   @ 9:00 -10:00 am 
Session 2:  Sunday 20th October   @ 9:00-10:00am 

Session 3:  Sunday 27th October   @ 9:00-10:00am 
 
Presentation of Candidates      27th October at 10:30am Mass  

 
Session 4:  Sunday 3rd November @ 9:00-10:00 am  

         Reflection Day: Friday   8th November           @ 8.45am-2.00pm  
   

Confirmation Day: Sunday 17th November 2024 at 12:30pm at St. Mary’s 
Cathedral 

 

Confirmation Name 
 Your child will be confirmed using a Christian name, named after a Christian Saint. For 

some they will choose to use their Baptism Name, while others prefer to choose a new one. 
This needs to be an approved Saint of the Church. Saints name will be given upon 
registration. 

 
Minister Confirming 

This year our Confirmation will take place at St. Mary’s Cathedral. 
 
Registration Forms 

 Please complete the registration form and drop it in the Parish office before or give it 
during the information night on 25th September 2024 together with a copy of baptism 

certificate if you have not given it yet during the previous sacramental program. Your 
donation of $30 covers the cost of resources.  
 

Best wishes 

Sacramental Team 
St. Brigid’s Parish 


